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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 356 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

12/31 DWI/Alcohol West River 

Rd. 

Deputies investigated a vehicle off of the road. The driver 

exhibited signs of intoxication. Deputies performed 

standardized field sobriety tests on the vehicle driver. The 

driver was arrested for DWI. The driver was processed and 

released to a sober third party and the vehicle was placed under 

a twelve-hour hold. 

12/31 Disturbance – 

Public Place 

Sandpiper Ln Deputies responded to a complaint of an unauthorized person 

dumping trash in a company dumpster. Deputies were able to 

locate the subject. The subject was in fact authorized to use the 

dumpster. All parties advised. 

01/01 DWI/Alcohol Bedell @ 

Grand Island 

Bd. 

Deputies initiated a traffic stop of a vehicle after witnessing 

traffic violations. The driver exhibited signs of intoxication and 

standardized field sobriety tests were conducted. The vehicle 

operator was arrested for DWI and other traffic infractions.  

Breath test revealed a .21 BAC, nearly three times the legal 

limit. The operator was processed and released to a sober third 

party and the vehicle was placed on a twelve-hour hold. 

01/02 First Aid – Drug 

Related 

Grand Island 

Bd. 

Deputies were notified of a possible overdose. The subject was 

found face down and was blue in the face as well as exhibiting 

agonal breathing. Narcan was administered to the subject and 

the subject regained consciousness. The subject was transported 

to the hospital for further treatment and evaluation. 

01/03 Larcenies from 

Vehicles 

Grand Island Deputies received many calls of unlocked vehicles that had 

someone enter and go through the items in the vehicle. Several 

reported that items of value were missing. Police reports 

completed and investigation is continuing. All vehicles entered 

were unlocked and the cases that had items missing were due to 

valuables being left in the unlocked vehicle.  

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 0 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 



   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


